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COMMUNICATION STATEMENT 

 
TO: Richard Stuart, Q4/15 Rapporteur, rlstuart@ieee.org  
 
COPY: Bob Grow, IEEE 802.3 Chair, bob.grow@intel.com 
 Paul Nikolich, IEEE 802 Chair, p.nikolich@ieee.org 
 Howard Frazier, IEEE 802.3ah Task Force Chair; millardo@dominetsystems.com 
 Hugh Barrass, IEEE 802.3ah Copper Track Chair, hbarrass@cisco.com 
 Frank Effenberger, ITU-T SG15 Representative to IEEE 802.3ah, 

feffenberger@quantumbridge.com 
 
APPROVAL: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3ah EFM plenary meeting, Kauai, 14 November 2002 
FOR: Information 
DEADLINE: N/A 
CONTACT: Barry O’Mahony, 802.3ah representative to ITU-T Q4/15, 

barry.omahony@intel.com  
_____________ 

 
The IEEE 802.3ah EFM Task Force has received the Communication Statement from your 
October 2002 meeting.  
 
We welcome your suggestion that we develop a proposal for a TPS-TC, to be incorporated into 
revised DSL Recommendations, that fulfill the requirements we enumerated in our previous 
communication.  Tentatively, we intend to forward a proposal to you prior to your July Rapporteur 
Group meeting. 
 
We look forward to continued communication and cooperation between our two groups. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Howard Frazier 
Chair, IEEE 802.3ah EFM Task Force 


